
December 2, 2021 
 
Present: David Antonsen, Daryl Haarstick, Joe Gerold, Hans Hanson, and Mike Kratzke. 
Visitors: Bryan Soland, Mark Stenger, Jon Krabbenhoft, Mike KcKibben, Chris McKibben, Jeff Huber, 
and Randy Kennedy. 
 
Dora township board met for the monthly meeting @ 29375 430th St. Vergas, Mn. 
Meeting was called to order by Joe Gerold, at 7:00 pm. 
Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 
The minutes for the November meeting were read. Daryl Haarstick moved to approve the 
minutes, David Antonsen seconded motion, motion passed. 
 
Jon Krabbenhoft shared the concern of the residents living on Charlie Trapp Road about 
the condition of the road and how it has been crack-sealed. Several shared about the 
crack-sealing being applied to thick and the cracks not being cleaned out before seal 
applied. The board plans to address some of the concerns with the contractor at the 
February 3, 2022 meeting. 
 
Mark Stenger has installed the 'Bump Ahead' signs on 410th St. He also is going to make 
a base for a temporary sign if one would get broke off when the ground is frozen. 
 
Tree trimming should be done on North and West Rosewood Dr. by next week. 
 
David Antonsen moved to have the "Road Closed' signs to be installed by Bryan Soland 
for the Minimum Maintenance Roads by December 10th or if we receive 10" of snow, 
which ever comes first. Daryl Haarstick seconded motion, motion passed. 
 
Treasurer's report was read and placed on file subject to audit. 
 
Charles Running brought up the fact that there are some lilacs and brush that is hiding 
some tombstones in the Free Thinker's cemetery off of 460th St. work on removing them 
will be done in the spring of 2022. 
 
Mike met with the attorney Carl Malstrom, he will be sending another letter to Otter Tail 
County about a road agreement about the bike trail that runs along 415th St, crossing 290th 
Ave, and 440th St. between County Roads 41 and 35. Also looking into some easements 
and vacating issues. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM. 
 
 
 
 


